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78 Avenue S.E. Stockpile Removal 
Notice Date: June 12, 2025 

Starting June 12, there will be an increase in heavy vehicles removing the stockpile at the 78 

Avenue Project site.   

 

What 

Stockpile Removal 

 

When 

June 12 – June 24 

 

Where 

78 Avenue S.E. east of 

Ogden Road 

 

 

Impacts 

 
Congestion and 

traffic delays 

 
Construction noise 

 

 

 

For more information or if you have any questions, please call 311 or email the project team at 

greenline@calgary.ca   

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
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What is the work?  

Heavy vehicles will be removing the stockpile from the 78 Avenue Project site.  

 

What to Expect: 

• Heavy vehicles will be accessing the worksite from 78 Avenue S.E.  

• If there is a wait to enter the site, vehicles will use the secondary access route to avoid any 

vehicles backing up on 78 Avenue. 

• Work will occur 7 days a week, 7 a.m. to 10 p.m. 

• While mitigations will be in place, there may be dust, soil, and debris in the area. 

• Street sweeping will be completed as needed.  

 

For more information or if you have any questions, please call 311 or email the project team at 

greenline@calgary.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Green Line LRT 

The Green Line is Calgary's next light rail transit (LRT) line. With over $6 billion in commitments 

from the Government of Canada, Government of Alberta and City of Calgary, it is the largest 

infrastructure investment in our city’s history.   

Accessibility is a priority for Green Line. If you have concerns with accessing information or 

navigating around construction, please contact greenline@calgary.ca   
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